
From: Brandon Peck <brandon@flywheelgs.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/5/2017 1:24:34 PM
Subject: Re: USGBC mtg in late June

Hi Danny,

I hope you are doing well.

I wanted to circle back with you to see if we could schedule some time on 6/26, or 27 to meet with 
you and possibly the LG on the above.

Thank you,

Brandon Peck

Director

Flywheel Government Solutions
Washington, DC
Ph. 617.922.9219
brandon@flywheelgs.com

 
Accelerating Public-Private Partnerships
 
Confidentiality Notice:   This electronic message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s)
 and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender via telephone, facsimile, or reply e-mail and 
destroy all copies of the original message, including any attachments.

On Thu, May 25, 2017 at 5:11 PM, Brandon Peck <brandon@flywheelgs.com> wrote:

Hi Danny,

Good afternoon! We (U.S. Green Building Council) wanted to work with you and the LG to 
schedule some time to meet late afternoon on 6/26, or sometime on 6/27 to discuss a few critical 
issues pertaining to building efficiency for SC owned/operated assets. 


Attached is an overview of USGBC's LEED footprint to date within the state. The primary focus 
here is labor earnings generated, the economic activity associated with this 
renovation/construction, along with the operational savings and resiliency of these structures. The 
business case for high-performance buildings.

I look forward to working with you to find some time to meet and further discuss. I will have a 
colleague from USGBC with me also.

Thanks, Danny. See you in Charleston.

Brandon Peck
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